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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Monday, March 6, 2017 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
March 6, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 
53034. 
 
Present: Barb May (Chair); Jay Behnke, board member; Heather Cramer, superintendent; Fred Miller, Technology 
Director 
 
 

 
Old Business: 

 Update from Mr. Fred Miller, Technology Director: Mr. Miller updated the committee on the finalization of the Blackboard 
Messaging system.  He provided information on the work being done by him on the Skyward project as well.  He also 
provided an update on preparing for standardized testing. 

 April 4 referendum discussion:  Mrs. Cramer showed the committee the new video created for the referendum.  There are 
several informational videos posted on the website providing voters information on specific parts of the question.  The 
committee discussed the various informational flyers being sent home with elementary students as well as the mailers 
being sent.  The committee also discussed the open house at JHE. 
 

New Business: 

 Summer School Course Book/Offerings:  The committee reviewed the summer school course book and Mrs. Cramer 
outlined the new classes being offered. 

 Upcoming Assessments: ACT Aspire, Wisconsin Forward Exam, PALS, FastBridge and STAR:  Mrs. Cramer provided 
updates on the various assessments for each building that are coming up in the spring. 

 Class Proposals High School for 2017-2018:  Mrs. Cramer discussed the potential changes to high school course 
offerings.  She is looking into changes within the HS Science curriculum, the HS math curriculum, and adding AP courses 
for high school students. 

 ChromeBook Information for JHE:  Mrs. Cramer provided information prepared by Mr. Wichman on the potential purchase 
of 50 ChromeBooks for JHE.   

 Staffing for 2017-2018:  Mrs. Cramer updated the board on potential staffing for 2017-2018.  She discussed that the 
district will be posting several positions for the upcoming school year. 
 

 


